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The School District will continue with regular school attendance days, times, and events. 
The District recommends but doesn’t require self-screening/temperature checks before 
attending school.     
  

1.  ACADEMICS - All students should be at school when possible. Additional 
support for student's academic, social-emotional, and other needs will be 
provided in various ways (examples: after-school tutoring, RtI, counseling). If 
a parent feels their student needs any of these services, they should contact 
the building principal.  

  
2. SICK TIME - The District will provide homework assignments to students who 

are sick (staying home while positive or with COVID symptoms). Students get 
an extra day for each day in isolation to complete and turn in the assignments 
missed. Feel free to contact your school nurse if you have any questions.  

  
3. COVID TESTING - Testing students at school will not be available. We 

recommend families contact their doctor if they are not feeling well.   
  
4.  MASKS - Mask use is optional at school and on school buses but is not 

required.  
   
5.  LUNCHES - We will offer regular meal options, locations, and times.   
  
6.  WATER BOTTLES/FOUNTAINS - Water fountains will be used, but water 

bottles may also be allowed as the building administration sees fit.  
  
7.  LOCKERS - The District will continue locker use in grades 2-12.  
  
8.  HAND SANITIZER/WASHING - General good hygiene will continue to be 

promoted.  
  
9.  CLEANING - Our custodians provide appropriate daily cleaning for a safe 

environment. The District has EPA-approved air filters and cleaning solutions.  
 
Many of the mitigation measures previously put into effect have been removed. The 
administration may modify these safety measures to classrooms, school buildings, or the 
entire district as needed during the school year.  
 


